
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 June 2006 

7.  GOOD NEWS STORIES 
 
 The Community Recreation Adviser, Ken Howat, briefed the Board on the outcome of Culture Galore 

held on 18 March 2006 and presented a slide show of photographs of the event. 
 
 The Board congratulated Ken on the event’s success. 
 
 The Board received the information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


